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Public Service Announcement

Clyde River health centre temporary closed

September 12, 2022
Clyde River, Nunavut 30 sec

The Department of Health is advising residents of Clyde River of a temporary closure of
the health centre for maintenance.

During the temporary closure, health centre staff are on site to provide emergent, or life-
threatening care. Residents of Clyde River are asked to call the health centre before
attending.

Updates will be provided to the community when available.
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